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                    12th January 2024 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
We wish you all a very happy, prosperous and successful New 

Year! 
 

We hope everyone has had a restful holiday and is looking forward 
to another busy and exciting term at Deepdale. 

 

Milk Spring Term 2024 
 

If you would like your child to have school milk in the Spring Term (8th Jan – 28st Mar 2024), please 

can you pay online at parentpay.com as soon as possible. The cost of milk is £19.35 per term. 

If you have not already activated your ParentPay account, please look out for your activation email. 

 

Some children will be eligible for free school milk. e.g. if your child is under 5 for the whole of the 

Spring Term 2024 or if your child is entitled to free school meals based on certain eligibility criteria. 

In this case please can you send an email request for free school milk in the Spring Term to 

parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk as soon as possible so that we can ensure your child does not miss out. 

Please state the name and class of your child in the email. 
 

The School Photographer (J S Photography) 
 

The School Photographer (J S Photography) will be in school on 
 Wednesday 17th January 2024 to take children’s individual and sibling group 

photographs. 
Please can you make sure your child is smartly dressed, in full school 
uniform. If you do not want your child’s photograph to be taken on this 

occasion, please inform your child’s class teacher. 
You will have an opportunity to purchase the photos, of your children, in the 

near future. 

 

Parents’ Evening – Wednesday 31st January 2024 

 
Parents evening for all children will be held on Wednesday 31st January 2024. 

This is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher, discuss their learning 

and find out about how you can best support your child through this year. 

 

For Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4, bookings can be 

made directly with the class teacher. For Year 5 and Year 6 please call the school 

office who will be happy to make a booking for you. 
 



                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taking Children Out Of School During Term Time 

 

There is only 10 days left to apply for primary school 

places for starting school in September 2024. 

All applications must be made online at 

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for 

September 2022 is: 15 January 2024 for primary schools

 

 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Butterflies 

Wednesday 

 

Tigers 

Friday 

Goldfinches 

Wednesday 

Willows 

Tuesday 

Dolphins 

Thursday 

Moons 

Thursday 

Astronauts 

Thursday 

Ladybirds 

Friday 

 

Bears 

Monday 

Kingfishers 

Tuesday 

Sycamore 

Wednesday 

Stingrays 

Friday 

Stars 

Monday 

Rockets 

Wednesday 

Bumblebees 

Wednesday 

 

Lions 

Monday 

Falcons 

Tuesday 

Oaks 

Thursday 

Sharks 

Tuesady 

Suns 

Monday 

Robots 

Friday 
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